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COVID UPDATES          ​  ​Don’t forget your mask!  
TIP​: pack an extra mask in your backpack! 
 

Continue to check the school website for coronavirus updates and 
procedures. 
https://www.tri-village.k12.oh.us/ 
The school district will continue to follow all state and local guidelines. 
 
So proud of all the students for doing their part to stop the spread of germs in the 
building!  They are wearing masks, washing hands, and social distancing!   
 
Please continue to keep students home from school when they are sick.   Guidelines for 
keeping students home from school are posted on the school website. When in doubt, err 
on the side of caution and call your school nurse for guidance.  ​Don’t forget to call the 
secretary to report your child’s absence by 8:30am.   

HEARING AND VISION SCREENING 
 

If your child has glasses, please have them wear them 
daily for success in school! 
October is the month for screening! Kindergarten, 1st, 3rd, 5th, 
7th, 9th, and 11 grade students will have their vision and 
hearing checked.  All new students will also be screened. 
Referrals will be sent home with students if they do not pass 
their screening.  If you have a concern about your child’s vision 
or hearing, please contact the school nurse. 
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IMPORTANT HEALTH INFORMATION/COMMUNICATION   

Students requiring prescription medication use or treatment while at school must have 
the Prescribed Medication Administration Form signed by the student’s physician and 
parent.  This must be turned in to the school nurse prior to administration at school. 

Students requiring over the counter medication use at school must have an Over the 
Counter Medication Permission Form signed by the parent and turned in to the school 
nurse prior to being administered at school. 
 
Forms can be found online at ​https://www.tri-village.k12.oh.us/​ under the Forms/Links tab 
or may be picked up in the school office.  

Parents/guardians should notify the school nurse of a student’s medical condition ​(i.e. 
asthma, allergies, seizure disorders, bleeding disorders, diabetes, etc.)​ so the proper 
paperwork can be completed. Diagnosis specific Health Care Plan Forms are available to 
ensure that the student is treated appropriately in the event of an emergency. 
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